
 

  

 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
Board of Public Utilities Commissioners Meeting 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Public Utilities 
Commissioners of the City of Tulare scheduled for Thursday, August 1, 2024, at 4:00 
p.m. is canceled. The next regular meeting of the Board of Public Utilities Commissioners 
is scheduled for Thursday, August 15, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber in the 
Tulare Public Library located at 491 North M Street, Tulare, CA. 
 
 
I, Melissa Hermann, Chief Deputy City Clerk of the City of Tulare, do hereby certify that 
this notice was posted in the kiosk at the front of City Hall, 411 E. Kern Avenue, as well 
as on the City of Tulare’s website (www.tulare.ca.gov). 
 
Dated: July 25, 2024 

 
  

 Melissa Hermann, Chief Deputy City Clerk 
 

http://www.tulare.ca.gov/

